STRATFORD UPON AVON AIRGUN LEAGUE

Draft Minutes of the Delegates Meeting held on Tuesday 1st February 2022
at Binton Sports & Social Club at 8.05pm

1. Apologies from R Groom, S Ray, J Everett, J Langford, A Clarke.
2. Agreed draft EGM minutes were accurate and no matters arising.

3. Financial Position

Treasurers report received from S Ray stated that the balance is currently
£3,023.65 however some team fees are pending which will increase the balance
over the next month, plus new competition entrant fees.

These fees comprise Binton A £190, Binton B £125, MEB £110, Wilmcote £15,
Paper Comp £10

4. Match Secretary Report

It was confirmed that the match on 6" Jan between Binton A and Avenue had
agreed to be forfeited in line with clause 3.8 of the SAGL rules due to insufficient
Avenue team availability, and that the same had occurred with MEB matches in the
late 2021 season league.

The Thompson cup match draw will be carried out in the next Delegates meeting.

There are some league members who have not yet registered with the 2022 form
and a reminder will be issued by email by S Hodges (completed immediately after
the meeting). These included the Avenue team, and a small number from Avon,
and MEB.

2 new entrants were confirmed for the paper target competition running on Sunday
evenings at Wilmcote.

5. AOB
a) 1 rifle needs to be tested following a service — R Mills in Avenue team.

b) We should seek opportunities for marketing our league in forthcoming platinum
jubilee celebrations in the Stratford area such as the leaflet tabled at the meeting
for the Wilmcote, Billesley and Pathlow.

c) A Smith to upload match scores found in paper ‘match books’ records for the
years following 1984. If any league members have access to records prior to 1984
please could they contact A Smith.

d) SAGL have received an invitation for a virtual competition using video link with
the Perry Bar shooting club. A Smith to confirm the league’s interest and open



discussion regarding the most appropriate technology to use during the event for
maintaining virtual contact.

e) There is a need to replace the ‘plunger’ on at least one bell target in use across
the league teams and it was suggested that the league purchase a small number
at approx. £30 each which will be available to be purchased from any team that
may require one. A Smith to check pricing from City Air Weapons.

f) It was noted that Avon team are looking for alternative venue options since the
shooting environment at the Avon Pool Bar is becoming increasingly noisy and
unsuitable since the move to the main pool room. All league member were
encouraged to offer any viable alternative venue suggestions to N Williams or R
Groom in the Avon team.

Meeting closed at 8.55pm Nick Williams



